

Over the past two weeks, Wilson County residents have had the opportunity to cast their ballot in a Special Election to determine if Connally Memorial Medical Center's 2017 tax rate should be reduced. CMMC's Board of Directors, Leadership, and Medical Staff are disappointed in the result, as the tax rate rollback significantly hinders CMMC's ability to participate in the improvement of EMS care across Wilson County. With this result, voters have indicated that they prefer to receive a relatively small tax refund over supporting CMMC's efforts to immediately address the significant variations that exist in EMS care across Wilson County today. CMMC remains concerned that Wilson County's EMS service is fragmented and that the future strains of county-wide growth and the pressures of the healthcare industry will present additional challenges for fragile EMS services providers in the area. Based on the will of the voters, CMMC will return its focus toward delivering exceptional healthcare services to the residents of Wilson County through the quality work of CMMC's team of highly-skilled medical professionals.

Professionals You Know • Healthcare You Trust